
 

December 17, 2019 

 

Hebert Construction Co. 

9 Gould Rd 

Lewiston, ME 04240 

 

Attn: Kyle Pontau 

 

Re:  ME Medical Center Vocational Services 

  901 Washington Ave. Portland, ME 

  Automatic Fire Sprinkler Compliance Letter 

 

Dear Mr. Pontau, 

 

      This letter serves as Dean  & Allyn’s statement of compliance regarding the work performed 

to the automatic fire sprinkler system for the referenced project. All work provided was done in 

accordance with the requirements of NFPA 13 and local & state codes. 

     

 The subject work primarily involved modifying the existing sprinkler system for new 

renovations to an existing building. Occupancy classifications per NFPA 13 did not change. 

  

 All existing feed and control valves supplying the subject spaces remain unchanged and left in 

service at the time of this statement.   
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dean & Allyn, Inc. 

 
Derek Narvaez 

Estimator 

 


